
 

 

ST. TAMMANY LEVEE, 
DRAINAGE AND CONSERVATION DISTRICT 

MILITARY ROAD COMMITTEE 
OLD LEVEE BOARD BUILDING 

61134 N. MILITARY ROAD 
6 – 8 P.M. 

NOVEMBER 14, 2023 
 

MINUTES 
 

 

 

Stanford Owen MD, Chairman 

Board Members in attendance: Suzanne Krieger, Bill Newton 

 

1) Meeting called to order, outline of agenda announced, program rules outlined 

 

2) 30 minute Power Point Presentation by Dr. Owen outlining:  

a. STLDCD organizational structure, members, and legal representation  

b. 5 flood mitigation areas are to be examined by the MRC pre STLDCD resolution 

i. Potential Levee alignments and extensions 

ii. Fritche Marsh restoration 

iii. Rigolets Surge Barrier options 

iv. Hwy 90/190 barrier options 

v. Shoring options and other dwelling protection options 

c. An overview of flooding that occurred from 1979—2023 via different mechanisms: Pearl River 

overflow; Rainwater events; Hurricane surge.  

d. Mechanisms of flooding along the Doubloon Bayou drainage system were reviewed from aerial 

photos and potential future flooding was reviewed based on development and engineering 

operations along the Bayou. 

  

3) Question and answer session followed for 90 additional minutes.  

 

4) Meeting adjourned at 8 pm.  

Approximately 35 people in attendance.  

Attendance cards collected with contact information, interest in future MRC breakout groups, and 

interest in a tour of the flood zone in the near future (offered by Cajun Encounters Swamp Tours.)  

 

Next meeting was announced for December 12, 2023 where breakout groups will be formed to examine the 

5 mitigation subjects on an ongoing basis. A summary of the breakout groups will be presented at the end of 

each meeting. Meetings for 2024 will be held on the 3rd Tuesday of every month at the same address, 6 pm.  

 

Recorded 11/16/2023 

Stanford Owen MD 

MRC Chairman 

 


